For Immediate Release-May 13, 2020
THE OPENING OF THE WELCOME CENTER IS DELAYED UNTIL JUNE 1, 2020
Goldthwaite, Texas.    The previously announced re-opening of the Goldthwaite Welcome Center is delayed until June 1, 2020 due to operational staffing limitations.  We apologize for any confusion and the delay.  We appreciate everyone’s understanding and are working to develop plans and procedures to safely open and maintain our City facilities during these unusual times.  Public safety and compliance with the numerous directives from the Governor’s office remain an essential goal.
If you are feeling ill, the guidelines state you should contact your primary care provider.
The Texas Department of State Health Services has a website with the most up to date information regarding conditions and recommendations in the State of Texas.  The website is DSHS.Texas.gov.  In addition, Gov. Abbott’s website has additional information regarding the re-opening of Texas.
For questions about this release please contact City Manager Robert Lindsey at 325-648-3186.
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